Dear Senator Cummings,

I am writing you on behalf of our client Northeast Delta Dental/Delta Dental Plan of Vermont concerning H.734. The Vermont Dental Society, represented by Jamie Feehan, is the proponent of the bill. I am copying Jamie on this email.

Please know that Delta Dental supports the bill as passed by the House. If you would like me to say that on the record when the Finance Committee takes the bill up on Thursday I would be happy to do that (I would need a zoom meeting invitation from Faith). But, from my perspective it is fine with me if I do not speak with the committee and that this email be considered as the indication of Delta Dental's support for the bill.

Respectfully—Chuck Storrow

Charles Storrow, Partner Leonine Public Affairs, LLP 1 Blanchard Court, Suite 101 Montpelier, VT 05602

Cell: (802) 371-7863 - Direct Office: 802-552-4470

chuck@leoninepublicaffairs.com
http://www.leoninepublicaffairs.com/

